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Mr. Stanley W. Dublin
Assistant Director ~

Office of Grants Administration
and Institutional Studies

.New York University Medical Center
550 First Avenue
New York, iiY 10016

i

Dear Mr. Dublin:

Subject: Contract No. NRC-04-76-358, Modification No. 3

Pursuant to Article III(c) - Consideration of the subject contract, I
hereby unilaterally increase tne Support Ceiling shown in the basic
contiact. Article III(a) and A-III(b) in the amount of $55,122.75 from
5141,806.25 to $196,929.00. Article A-III(c) as shown in the basic
contract is deleted in its entirety.

This letter executed on behalf of the Government is fonvarded to you in
triplicate. Kindly acknowledge receipt on two ccpies heresf and return
them to this office as soon as possible. The third , u Ty is for your
retention.

Sincerely,

Kellog Morton, Chief

Research Contracts Branch
Division of Contracts
Office of Administration

NEW YORK UNIVERSITY MEDICAL
CENTER
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